MOYNE SHIRE COUNCIL

NOTICE OF AN APPLICATION FOR AN AMENDMENT TO A
PLANNING PERMIT

The land affected by the
application is located at:

59 Woorndoo-Chatsworth Road
WOORNDOO
Lots 4 to 9 and 11 on TP892899

The application is to amend

permit number:

PLO7/138 - Use and Development of Land
for the purpose of operating an Extractive
Industry (Rock Quarry). by amending
work plans, quarry location and quarry
depth

The applicant for the amendment
is:

Salt Creek Estate Pty. Ltd.

The application reference
number is:

PLO7/138.01

You may look at the application
and any documents that support

Moyne Shire Council — Port Fairy Office
Planning Department,

Princes Street,
PORT FAIRY, 3284.

the application at the office of the
Responsible Authority:

OR — View proposed plans here
WWW.moyne.vic.gov.au/planningnotices

This can be done during office hours and is free of charge.

Any person who may be affected by the granting of the Permit may object or
make other submissions to the Responsible Authority.

*  be made to the Responsible Authority in writing,
* include the reasons for the objection, and
*  state how the objector would be affected.

An objection must

The responsible authority must make a copy of every objection available at its
office for any person to inspect during office hours free of charge until the end
of the period during which an application may be made for review of a decision
on the application.

The Responsible Authority will
not decide on the application
before:

Friday 02 August 2024

If you object, the Responsible Authority will tell you its decision.
Form 3 Section 52(1

Phone: 1300 656 564
All correspondence to:
PO Box 51 Port Fairy VIC 3284

Email: moyne@moyne.vic.gov.au
www.moyne.vic.gov.au




